[bookmark: _GoBack]Since the last GMM the Organizing Committee has made considerable progress. We held our first Organizer Training led by CUPE National and had a substantial turnout. We are working on scheduling the second half of this training for later this year/ early 2021. We are working on setting up a conference for the Local to be held in 2021. The general theme we are running with is “Academia in the Workplace.” We launched our survey and had substantial participation and are working to send this data out to the general membership to continue communication with members of the Local. A new approach to union involvement is in the works as we continue to work closely with the other committees most notably the Strike Committee for Unit 2.
